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Statement by Adama Dieng, United Nations Special Adviser on the Prevention of 

Genocide, on the situation in South Sudan 

 

[New York, 6 February 2017] The Special Adviser of the Secretary-General on the Prevention 

of Genocide, Adama Dieng, expressed grave concern at the continued level of violence in 

several areas of South Sudan.  “President Salva Kiir has made a commitment to end the violence 

and bring about peace, yet we still see ongoing clashes, and the risk that mass atrocities will be 



continued to flow into the country.   

In the margins of the January 2017 African Union Summit in Addis Ababa


